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Via RESS and Email 
 
May 28, 2019 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, PO Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Christine E. Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 
 
Re:  EB-2019-0271 Enbridge Gas Inc., 2021 Programs Roll-Forward and Post 2021 Framework 
And EB-2019-0003 – Post-2020 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Framework 
 
Housing Services Corporation (HSC) reviewed Enbridge Gas Inc.’s May 25, 2020 Argument-in-Chief and 
request therein that the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) accelerate by two weeks the remaining schedule 
for the OEB Procedural Order No. 3.  
 
HSC has also reviewed letters filed by BOMA on May 27, 2020 and the Low-Income Energy Network on 
May 28, 2020 supporting Enbridge’s request for the acceleration of the Procedural Order No. 3 
schedule.  
 
HSC supports the requests of Enbridge, LIEN, and BOMA.  
 
We work in support of the social housing sector in Ontario, a sector for which Enbridge’s DSM programs 
are essential. It is in our sector’s interest to ensure consistent and timely availability of DSM programs 
from 2020 into 2021 and beyond, with sufficient lead time to educate housing providers ahead of each 
transition between DSM Plans. It is our hope that accelerating the schedule as requested by Enbridge 
will enable the OEB, Enbridge, and intervenors to focus on the Post-2020 DSM Framework consultation 
following the OEB’s decision on EB-2019-0271 - Enbridge’s 2021 DSM Plan.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Myfanwy Parry 
Manager, Energy Services 
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